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[10655] January 19, 1999 TO: SALES FORCE MARKETING COMMITTEE No. 2-99 RE: STEVE
LIPPER'S PRESENTATION FROM JANUARY 13, 1999 COMMITTEE MEETING

Enclosed is a
copy of Steve Lipper’s presentation, “Introducing Lipper’s New U.S. Diversified Equity Fund
Classifications,” from the January 13, 1999 meeting of the Institute’s Sales Force Marketing
Committee. Please note that minutes from the meeting and an attendance list will be sent
to you shortly. Meanwhile, if you have any questions about the meeting or suggestions for
future agenda items, please contact me at 202/326-5883 (email: brenner@ici.org). The next
Sales Force Marketing Committee meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, June 30, 1999 at
the Institute offices in Washington, DC. A Committee-only dinner will be held on Tuesday,
June 29th. Linda Brenner Director, Operations and Training Enclosure
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